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IIMSAM	 -	 GADARA	 INITIATIVE	WORKING	WITH	 CONCRETE	DEEDS	 IT	
SUPPORTS	“WORKERS	OF	THE	HOMELAND”	IN	JORDAN.


H.E.	Dr.	Faraj	Al-Omari,	 IIMSAM	Goodwill	Ambassador	 in	Jordan	
and	 founder	 of	 the	 IIMSAM-	 Gadara	 initiative	 continues	 its	
charitable	 and	 humanitarian	 activities	 in	 Jordan.	 This	 time	 it	
honors	the	2nd	batch	of	"workers	of	the	homeland"	in		Jordan	via	
the		IIMSAM:	Gadara	initiative	honored	the	2nd	batch	of	"workers	

of	 the	 homeland"	 in	 Jordan	 to	 recognize	 their	 significant	 role	 in	 serving	 the	 Kingdom	 of	
Jordan.The	 Initiative	 honored	 the	 1st	 batch	 in	 May	 of	 last	 year.	 The	 workers	 of	 the	
homeland	 in	 Jordan	 are	 the	 workers	 who	 clean	 the	 streets	 and	 other	 miscellaneous	
assignments.	The	honor	included	about	100	workers,	each	given	a	$100	purchase	voucher.	
The	Initiative	also	organized	a	second	campaign	to	honor	these	workers	by	distributing	food	
parcels	 to	 about	 100	 other	 workers.The	 honor	 was	 held	 in	 the	 capital,	 Amman,	 in	 His	
Excellency	Dr.	Farej	Omari,	IIMSAM	Goodwill	Ambassador	and	founder	of	the	Initiative.
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